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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING - CORRECTION 
PROPOSED ANNEXATION WS-ANX-2019-001, White/Baxter/Klebba Et Al 

 
Notice is hereby given that the White Salmon City Council will hold a Public Hearing on May 15, 2019 at 
6:00 p.m. in the Fire Hall, 220 NE Church Street, City Council Chambers in White Salmon WA. The 
hearing originally scheduled for May 1st has been moved to May 15, 2019 at 6:00 p.m.  
 
The purpose of said hearing is to consider the WS-ANX-2019-001 Annexation – White/Baxter/Klebba. 
The proposed annexation contains Klickitat County Parcels 03111922000400, 03111909100100, 
03111909100200, 03102475000400, 03111969000600, 03111969000500, 03111969000700, 
03111970000300, 03102475000100, 03102475000300, 03111970000100, 03111970000200, 
03111922000700, 0310247500200 . The annexation area is bounded on the west by current city limits of 
White Salmon; is bounded on the east by N. Main Avenue; is bounded on the south by city limits of 
White Salmon and NW Spring Street and is bounded on the north by city limits of White Salmon 
(Klickitat County Parcel 03102411001200) and Klickitat County Parcels 031102417000400, 
03102411000100, 03111922000200. 
 
Additional information regarding the proposed annexation is available at City Hall, 100 N. Main, White 
Salmon WA, or call 509-493-1133 #205 or contact Jan Brending at janb@ci.white-salmon.wa.us.  
 
All interested parties are encouraged to attend. If you are unable to attend, you may submit your 
comments to City Hall, PO Box 2139 , White Salmon WA 98672, no later than 4:30 p.m. on May 15, 
2019, or have someone present them on your behalf at the Public Hearing. 
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